
Vertex Announces Third Quarter 2022 Earnings Release and Conference Call Date

October 18, 2022

KING OF PRUSSIA, Pa., Oct. 18, 2022 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Vertex, Inc. (NASDAQ:VERX) and its subsidiaries (“Vertex” or the “Company”), a
leading global technology provider of indirect tax solutions, today announced that it will release third quarter 2022 earnings before the market opens on
November 9, 2022. A conference call to discuss its results will follow at 8:30 a.m. Eastern Time that same day.

Those wishing to participate via webcast should access the call through the Company’s Investor Relations website at https://ir.vertexinc.com. Those
wishing to participate via telephone may dial in at 1-844-825-9789 (USA) or 1-412-317-5180 (International). The conference call replay will be
available via webcast through the Company’s Investor Relations website. The telephone replay will be available from 11:30 a.m. Eastern Time on
November 9, 2022, through November 23, 2022, by dialing 1-844-512-2921 (USA) or 1-412-317-6671 (International). The replay passcode will be
10171683.

About Vertex

Vertex, Inc. is a leading global provider of indirect tax solutions. The Company’s mission is to deliver the most trusted tax technology enabling global
businesses to transact, comply and grow with confidence. Vertex provides solutions that can be tailored to specific industries for major lines of indirect
tax, including sales and consumer use, value added and payroll. Headquartered in North America, and with offices in South America and Europe,
Vertex employs over 1,300 professionals and serves companies across the globe.

For more information, visit www.vertexinc.com or follow on Twitter and LinkedIn.

Source: Vertex, Inc.

Investor Relations contact:
Joe Crivelli
Vertex, Inc.
ir@vertexinc.com

Company contact:
Marisa Norris
Vertex, Inc.
mediainquiries@vertexinc.com

https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=3G1w1JOxQHQeFzDhni2mMdPRhmRMe_Oea8Ac65HKAWyWt8-ehx3L6ukfD54_DZDJvkwlTCjUKrduyMwDbERdGP2H1xqLF4bFCf8KqUJsQ-hKylKUZ67WFiar5C54jGUnqIMTU61IwWwigcVaTvVnWi-J_cW89A67ljoTYzK4ViLpsBFLMNR0cvdRZI8E03EyuMWAdh0Ob7Tipvv0X1lXRg==
https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=K86Dd_QIZ9W2dLvV5f1bcj2YuTwNz-Xt0SDrQLQn9mx0klYc21higNoNwK9oUpRZ0FOdJWbNqvpYFE_fdXQiaMbmUDLSZcflIM-VkjUoa1E=
https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=3G1w1JOxQHQeFzDhni2mMXYQQOd4a1ILJg7aA0i70n9iIZyD88il18dIJflT3LUCg4D0ol5n-RFOeCtM0K3qC-DuUaZquIVi2M4UI4fo4bthA2mcQ67YMkakWDWTpEngN7Ij9H6BeIDt1R04OBCJKCT5PMbGKsM1kS0Y_GSbwtLgI8r4Jhre0E6FPNgyFmWM
https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=Sj3CH_CbrFPQMMcdoQ4o3ulMyqD7K7gSD--TBsXNCRTbAuuTa6zLzeyRdhs6xNEqOf5JHGULgI_W6L3TVGHKgQ==
https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=cIxyyFlrC90ggiYu8sm0OVKSFFG29sgqrs6pGtFnTxIT4vcgN1Tz8UI789NOWoF5HbJDIwpzF4zIkGc6s0meSa4513mpj35vrZd3ETEbfMd2BYuVo9SGXaXuPgF8W-zizOWMMC6MsrtjMJOxt72yBCFzaII_dtrjHJ5-_qAeSac2-Oy94g74fdjN8KrX8AiC
https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=Oy2uHzrC6zKdL044sM0GVJno1ohLqStt_mFz7PxADSwc5kw0n5v2wT5bDaevfAzslV_dqOvH182EjH74AQQa2OQCWztpyr_erLaerT_vRiTDMcuFZjN6rVRKq4e0JND5JpqjTOfSB2wBQcNrkSTX0IzKJM4SmR61SxDoF-Nmuv_KMu_5z0bfDHL_kvSJW4Hz4nAREVWdQL7ZRftPPEiG-0EraFBuiFlmDS9mk6PXl2k=
https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=Ac6cAhlFsgA4KqNsvsxTAiQ-cWMwBn50TyK1BoTIiMzPnckPQd4Rp8UmB1euUxP_PN5uCfq4yD2Ik8jOQkKQQA==
https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=ccFUVRMThO_b2Y73jcZT89GshVFwunbPmPYTOdVwPuzj5NZAiBahno2ahuErQJuXrnuj2dUIzosrIynHku4P73nokb3RN2mGYvET6CK3EtA2fgHScVfU10buaMmRn2p-

